
PEACE AWARD RECIPIENTS: Sr. Elaine Hagedorn, Sr. Jeanie Hagedorn
FEATURED SPEAKER: Bishop Kennetha Bigham-Tsai

Sr. Elaine Hagedorn
Elaine spent years teaching children, providing pastoral ministry, and serving 
the growing immigrant community in Iowa. Hearing a faith call to peace-
making Sr. Elaine volunteered with numerous peace organizations and has 
served since 2001 on the Catholic Peace Ministry board. Sister Elaine has 
been a consistent presence whenever there was a call for peace or an 
opportunity to stand with the immigrant or the oppressed or the marginalized.

Sr. Jeanie Hagedorn
While still a teenager Jeanie joined the Congregation of the Humility of Mary 
Sisters and has spent the rest of her life answering her call to serve God in 
teaching, serving the poor, and working toward a world of peace and justice. 
In addition to her local work, Jeanie also served on the leadership team of the 
Congregation of Humility of Mary and was for many years the Peace & 
Justice coordinator.

EVENT DETAILS

515-710-9902
catholicpeaceministry@gmail.com
catholicpeaceministry.com

Bishop 
Dingman 
Peace Award
THE 26TH ANNUAL BISHOP MAURICE J. 
DINGMAN PEACE AWARD CELEBRATION

Date: Saturday, April 6th, 2024 Social Hour with hors d'oeuvres and desserts
Time(s): Social hour with hors d'oeuvres and desserts starts at 6pm | The award program starts promptly at 7:30pm 
Location: Holy Trinity Catholic Church, 2926 Beaver Ave, Des Moines, IA 50310

Reserve your tickets:
Suggested contribution is $50 per ticket, but a donation of any amount will guarantee you a ticket.
You can call 515-710-9902 or email catholicpeaceministry@gmail.com with the number of tickets requested and 
reservation information
You can pay at the door or mail your checks to Catholic Peace Ministry before the event
You are invited to be a sponsor by making a donation above the cost of your ticket order
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Speaker Information:
Bishop Kennetha’s traveled an 
ecumenical path and in 1999 found the 
United Methodist Church spoke to her 
“I chose The United Methodist Church 
because of its emphasis on a theology 
of grace and because of the ways in 
which it held together social and 
personal holiness and emphasized 
Social Principles as an integral part of 
United Methodist identity.”

In January 2023 Rev. Kennetha 
Bigham-Tsai assumed her appointment 
as resident bishop of the Iowa 
Episcopal Area, United Methodist 
Church.




